
 

Now that the field behind the Record Office is officially  
public open space*, it needs: 
 A name 
 To be managed for public use 
 To be used and enjoyed. 

 

You are warmly invited to attend a  

PUBLIC MEETING 

at 7.30 p.m. 

on Thursday 12th November 

at Chichester Family Church, 
 Orchard Street 

 

to help choose a name for the field; share ideas for its management, 
use and enjoyment; and create a new Friends’ group to support it. 
 

RSVP/queries/suggestions, please, to: 
Tim Rooth (Orchard Street & Old Somerstown Area Residents’ Association): tel. 786950 
Paula Chatfield (Parklands Residents’ Association):  
 email paula@parklands-chichester.org / tel. 07788 140698 

 

* For a minimum of 14 years by Lease to Chichester City Council. 
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